

Kingdom of Curiosity

Year 4 Autumn

Newsletter

Year 4 are busy being brilliant!



What a start we've had to year 4. As a year 4 team, we're incredibly proud of the resilience and bravery shown by our children after such a difficult time recently. The children have worked hard to rebuild relationships and build up their stamina for learning. Their hard work has paid off and resulted in amazing work being produced and displayed down our corridors and throughout our classrooms.

Swimming

Year 4 will start their scheme of swimming lessons in January (don't panic, this isn't until 20th January). To prepare for the swimming sessions, please check that your child has a swimming costume and bag.

Some children like to wear goggles but they are optional. There will be a separate letter going out with dates in the new year.

Attendance

Thank you for your brilliant attendance this term. Attending school every day is paramount in ensuring your child can be the very best version of themselves. At LaceyField, we are always here to support you with your child's attendance. If you feel you need any extra support with attendance and punctuality, please contact our family support team.

Mrs Cawkwell

Tel: 07935 009903

Mrs Staples

Tel: 07935 009904









Project

Year 4 have enjoyed learning about the Romans and have produced some amazing writing about earth-quakes. Next term, we'll be playing the role of Nomads looking to find a place to settle. We'll be researching successful settlements and designing our very own.

Art Aprons

Next term, we're going to be getting a little messy! We plan to have an art and crafts project running throughout our topic. There will be a lot of paint and glue involved!

If possible, please could you send your child with an old t-shirt (an old adult one would be ideal) that they can keep in their locker and use as an apron for the term.